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Nursery Newsletter Autumn 2 

 

What a wonderful start to the year! We have really enjoyed getting to know our Nursery 

children and their families and are looking forward to welcoming our new starters. Our 

Nursery children have all settled beautifully- they really are fantastic learners! Thank you for 

sharing so may photographs from home, these are displayed in our Nursery and are a great 

talking point for the children. We hope that you enjoy looking at the photographs of the 

children learning and exploring which are displayed by the entrance to Nursery. There will 

also be weekly updates on the Nursery page of our school website. 

 

During the first part of the Autumn term, we have been finding out about our local community 

and people who help us. The children really enjoyed the visit from our local Dentist who 

showed us how to brush our teeth carefully which is so important particularly for young 

children. All of the children will be given the opportunity to practise brushing their teeth in 

whilst in Nursery and will bring home their own toothbrush and tube of toothpaste. If you have 

any questions about this don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

 

Our class teddies ‘Henry and Henrietta’ have been very popular with children and parents, 

we have really enjoyed looking at the photographs and finding out about the adventures the 

children have had Henry and Henrietta! We can’t wait to see what they will get up to next! 

 

This term we will be exploring the signs of Autumn and Winter as the weather is changing 

and the days are growing shorter. The children will be sharing lots of books, rhymes, poems 

and songs all linked to seasonal changes. Before you know it, Christmas will be approaching 

and we will be taking part in all sorts of exciting seasonal activities and will be planning our 

Nativity.  

 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Claire Kenning & Leanne Maltby 

tel:01691

